Office of Mayor City of

Angelo Tsirekas Canada Bay

24 May 2023

Dear Resident,

Night Roadworks Notification — Cabarita Road (Between Edgewood
Crescent to Cabarita Park), Cabarita

We are pleased to inform you that our contractors will be undertaking asphalt
resurfacing works along Cabarita Road (Between Edgewood Crescent to
Cabarita Park), Cabarita.

These works are a part of our Annual Works program that represents an
investment of $4.2 million for the maintenance of roads in the 2022-2023
financial year.

The works will be undertaken in June 2023 and our contractors will advise you
in writing before commencing work, including information about any temporary
parking restrictions that may be required.

Generally, works will be carried out from Monday to Friday during the hours
of 6pm to 5am. However, there are some instances that may require work
outside of these hours.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused during road maintenance works
in your street and thank you for your patience and cooperation during this time.

Should you require further information, please contact our Civil Asset
Management Engineer, Kamrul Azim Beg, on 9121 0046.

Yours sincerely,

Mayor Angelo Tsirekas
City of Canada Bay
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